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Friday 19th June 2020 

Hello Parents and Carers 

Our children had their first virtual assembly with Miss Shuttleworth this morning. Here 

are some of our Star Learners and Sports Star Learners (along with a photo bombing Miss 

Shurmer-Elliott) that we’d like to congratulate. 

 

Congratulations to Sophia for 

getting both Star Leaner and 

Sports Star Learner 


